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Lynne Deninger, AIA, LEED AP, of Cannon Design, a VP at the architecture, engineering and
interior design firm, was appointed to the executive board of the American College & University
Housing Officers â€” International. She is the first architecture and engineering professional elected
to the organization's executive board in its 60 year history.
As an executive board member, Deninger has been charged with working with the newly established
sustainable committee to provide the association with recommendations on sustainable initiatives
and to provide the membership with environmental, social and economic sustainability education
and information.
'I look forward to this coming year of working with Lynne and the rest of the board," said Norb
Dunkel, ACUHO - I president and University of Florida assistant vice president and director of
housing and residence education. "It will be an exciting time as we engage our membership work to
position our association and profession for the future."
"Cannon Design is honored that Lynne has been awarded this opportunity," said Mark Mendell, FAI,
MRAIC, co-chairman and president of Cannon Design International. "Lynne is a well respected
architect and has proven to be an expert in designing state-of-the-art student life projects. We are
thrilled to be part of this important milestone among architectural and engineering professionals."
Cannon Design is an international architectural, engineering and interior design firm recognized for
design and technological innovation.
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